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Effective Sunday August 20, 2023
Route 434 Waipahu/Village Park will be
DISCONTINUED and replaced by New
Route 444 Hoaeael/Village Park-Royal Kunia.

New Rt. 444 provides all day and weekend service between
the Hoaeae West Loch Skyline Station and
Village Park-Royal Kunia (Kupuna Lp/Kupuohi St/Anonui St)

New Rt. 444 will not serve:
Farrington Hwy - Waipahu Transit Center/Hikimoe St
Mokuola St - Puko St - Paiwa St
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For comments/questions:
contact the DTS at 808-768-8367 or thebusstop@honolulu.gov.

For schedule and route information:
www.thebus.org or call 808-848-5555 (press 2).




